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- Please send waterproof coats with your child throughout the term as we will be using the outdoor areas, especially when we are completing our Nurture garden.
- Please send wellies where possible, or send a pair in to keep at school as we will be going on walks and using the outdoor areas throughout the term. 
- Please can your child bring a school bag each day.
Thank you in advance

Notes:

Class Dojo
Please continue to use Dojo as a means of communication as it is a quick and easy way to relay messages to each other, it is also a great way for our Cicely community to stay connected and update you with upcoming events and activities.

- If you would like to speak to me please feel free to call the school on 01782 550202.

Nurture Class

Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back after the half term, I hope you all had a lovely Easter.  Here is some information which you may find useful for the Summer Term.
Mrs Kirsty Hollins 
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Curriculum
As part of our Curriculum, regular Nurture sessions will continue, to support building trust and developing social and emotional skills.  These sessions will be taught in a variety of ways using the Nurture classroom, the Nurture sensory room and the outdoor space.  
English will be taught in English groups which are streamed throughout the school.  Your child’s English teacher will set homework on a Tuesday and Wednesday each week.
Maths will be taught in Maths groups which are streamed throughout the school.  Your child’s Maths teacher will set homework on a Monday evening each week to be returned on a Tuesday.
In science our topic this half term is Scientists and Inventors .  
In PSHE our topic this half term is Safety First.
Many Thanks Mrs Kirsty Hollins




Physical Education:
- Our PE sessions will be on a Monday and Thursday.  Please send in appropriate footwear on these days.  School will provide the PE kit.
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